
UBC PRESENTATION ON

THE BENEFITS OF THE 
IB DIPLOMA
December 8th at 7:00 pm
Kay Meek Theatre
1700 Mathers Ave, West Vancouver

Parents of current and prospective IB Diploma 
students are invited to attend this information 
session with Andrew Arida, Associate Registrar and 
Director of Student Recruitment and Undergraduate 
Admission at The University of British Columbia.

Andrew will provide an overview of ten years’ worth 
of research on IB student performance at UBC along 
with a summary of IB-related research from other 
universities around the world. 

This presentation is intended for families and 
students on the North Shore considering the IB 
Diploma Programme. 

“Should I go into the IB or 

just stay in the regular high 

school program?”

“I hear the IB Diploma is 

very difficult; will doing 

the IB hurt my chances of 

getting into university?”

“Why should I do the IB 

Diploma?”

www.westvancouverschools.ca


